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Suspension of HQ Memo circulation via Email 

 
 

 In view of the rescheduling of work at Information Technology Service Unit, 

please be informed that all memos will be uploaded to Corps' website only with 

immediate effect.  For the memos upload, please send to HQ (hq@aircadets.org.hk) as 

usual. 

 

For other functions of the Corps' website, please send your request to ITSU 

(itsu@aircadets.org.hk) and cc to HQ (hq@aircadets.org.hk). 

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

 

 

Toby NG 

Acting Chief Staff Officer 
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